
 

 

                         

RACE & RALLY STAGES 2023 
 

 
 

The organisers are keeping a very close eye on the weather.  While 
we know some parts of the country are experiencing heavy snow, 

Bishopscourt has escaped today, with only rain reported at the 
track. 

 
The weather is expected to improve tomorrow and the snow to 

move away.  Friday is expected to be cold but sunny and Saturday 
to be cold but bright also. 

 
Plans are being made should it not clear up as quick as expected. 

 

At present we see no reason as to why the event won’t run, but will 
make all aware at the earliest possible chance of any change to this. 

 
Stay safe everyone and allow plenty of time for the journey to the 

event and take care on the roads. 
 

Paul Conlon 
Clerk of Course 

 
 


